22 Leighton Road
tondon

NW5 2QE

2™ September 2016

Patrick Marfleet

Planning and Development
Camden Council

Town Hall

Judd Street

WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr Marfleet,

Re: PA 2016/4487/P 29 Leighton Road NW5

The above has been brought to my attention by my neighbours. | was disappointed that Camden
Council did not inform me even though | live virtually opposite this house.

! would like to object most strongly to the proposal to add another storey to this house. To add a
floor would stick out like a sare thumb and not be in keeping with the historical architecture of the
street.

English Heritage recognise this particular area to be of “special interest”, and the houses are part of
the conservation area,

Please turn down this proposal.

Annie Williams




